
The “Parents’ forum” was held
at  the  Turin  Polytechnic
University in Tashkent
On June 1, 2024 the “Parents’ forum” on the results of the
academic year was held at the Turin Polytechnic University in
Tashkent  with  the  participation  of  1st,  2nd  and  3rd  year
students’ parents.

As part of the forum, a tour of the university was organized
for the parents and they were introduced to the conditions
created for the students to study, do sports and spend their
free time meaningfully.
The event held in the lecture hall was opened by the rector of
the university Olimjon Tuychiyev with an introduction, who
spoke that today all necessary conditions for students have
been created in the university and necessity of rational use
of  these  conditions,  facilities,  as  well  as  an  important
aspect is the strengthening cooperation with parents.

During a heart-to-heart conversation with parents, they got
detailed answers to all their questions.
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